
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
TOWN OF UNION 

The Town of Union, in cooperation with the incorporated villages of Endicott and Johnson 
City, receives federal funding through the Department of Housing and Urban 
Development under the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program.  In 
August of 2024 the town is required to submit a new five-year Consolidated Plan that 
identifies needs in the community and outlines how the town will address those needs 
with the use of CDBG and other funding sources.  The new plan will address Federal 
Fiscal Years 2025-2029 covering the period October 1, 2025 through September 30, 
2030.   

The town is requesting assistance in identifying emerging trends or changes in needs 
since the last Consolidated Plan was prepared in 2019. The Planning Department will 
mail the Public Survey to residents and hold a Public Hearing for additional public input. 
On Wednesday, December 20, 2023 the Town Board will conduct a public hearing to 
solicit input from interested organizations, agencies, and residents to assist in the 
development of priorities for the new Consolidated Plan. A list of current priorities is 
available for review on the town web page at: 

https://www.townofunion.com/departments/community-development/block-grant-
program/cdbg-2025-2029-consolidated-plan/2862-december-20-2023-public-hearing/

file.html

The public hearing will begin at 7:30 PM and take place in the Town Board meeting room 
on the second floor of Town Hall located at 3111 E. Main Street in Endwell. 

Comments may also be submitted via e-mail to ckylor@townofunion.com or sent in 
writing to: 

Christopher Kylor 
Planning Director 

Town of Union  
Department of Planning 
3111 East Main Street 

Endwell, New York 13760 

http://townofunion.com/documents/FFy2024-2029ConPlanPriority.pdf

